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The West Midlands Interchange
The Gailey Freight Hub

 
I wish to OBJECT to the proposed

West Midland Interchange
Gailey Freight Hub.

 
This Four Ashes Limited proposal is an unnecessary, unwanted and
unacceptable development of a very large area of Green Belt land
in South Staffordshire. This will have the effect of converting it
from a mainly Rural Landscape to Heavy Industrial.
 
The proposal indicates that there will be a considerable increase
in the volumes of Heavy Lorries using the A449 & the A5. These
two routes are already extremely congested during most of the
day, but are almost gridlocked at peak times. The resultant high
levels of noise and CO.2 emissions are an unacceptable price for
local residents and future generations to pay for the limited
benefits of this proposal.
Further investigations should take place to locate a “Brown Field”
site that is more suited to this type of development.
The adverse effect on the Health and Quality of Life of the
residents presently living in close proximity to the proposed site
will be considerable, and totally unacceptable.
 

IT IS THE WRONG DEVELOPMENT IN THE WRONG
LOCATION

THEREFORE THIS PROPOSAL SHOULD BE REJECTED
 

Gaynor E Caffrey
Brewood Resident
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